Chris O'Brien

From:

Jason Goldfarb <jason@hgane.com>

Sent:

Monday, May 5, 2025 9:36 AM House Finance Committee

To: Subject:

Please vote NO on proposed bill H6256

Dear House Finance Committee,

As a Rhode Island boater and Rhode Island small business owner with ties to the marine industry, I strongly oppose H6256. Reinstating a tax on boats will drive both boaters and marine-related businesses out of state, threaten local jobs and negatively impact our economy. Please vote NO on H6256.

Don't destroy Rhode Island's well regarded and established marine industry.

Sincerely

Jason Goldfarb

Resident of Middletown, Rhode Island

×

Jason Goldfarb

Inside Sales - Owner

mobile: 401 639-3450 email: jason@hgane.com

phone: (+1) 401 619-2880 x 101

fax: (+1) 401 619-2881 website: www.hgane.com

address: 1 O'Donnell Road Middletown Rhode Island 02842

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not

disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. This transmission and the information attached hereto or contained herein could be subject to the requirements of the International Traffic in Arms Regulations (ITAR) of the US Government. NO EXPORT IS AUTHORIZED HEREBY.